
Weekly Newsletter - 30/06/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
Well… It has been such an exciting week that I 
hardly know where to start the newsletter. Despite 
the very hot weather last Sunday, the staff got 
together on Blackheath Common to complete the 
Cancer Research Pretty Muddy. Not only did we 
have an amazing time, but we also raised more 
than £4000 for this amazing charity. I would like to 
personally thank all the staff but also the amazing 
parents who sponsored us. Thank you so much!!!!
We have hardly stopped this week, with sports 
competitions and yesterday’s very exciting 
Dinosaur Day. The children enjoyed fossil 
workshops and finding out all sorts of interesting 
dinosaur facts. The highlight of the day was 
definitely a visit from a very large T-Rex.
Please save the date of the 13th July 2023!!! We 
are very excited about our summer festival this 
year and we promise that the children and parents 
are in for a fantastic surprise on the day. Please 
scroll all the way down in this newsletter to see 
how you can get involved.
Finally, what can i say about Rock Star Day??? 
Arguably the most exciting day of the year. I am 
just blown away by all our little rock stars, not to 
mention how much our adults love letting out their 
inner rock stars.A wonderful way to end a 
fantastic Outdoor Maths Week!

Have a great weekend full of rock and roll!!!!

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

It’s Outdoor Maths Week! 
How exciting?

There are lots of ways you 
can expand your 

knowledge of Maths using 
the great outdoors - whilst 
also receiving a nice cool 

breeze!

Chelsea - 6V
Newham Sports Festival 

What a fantastic day of sport we all had  on 
Tuesday. Star entered two Archery Teams and 
1 year 6 and 1 year 5 Athletics team.  Our 
Girls yr6 relay team came 1st and  our yr5 
girls relay came 2nd.  The year 5 Medley relay 
came 2nd and the year 6 Medley relay came 
3rd.  We also got an individual gold for 
Demarie in the 150m race and a 3rd for 
Daniel B-L in the 300m

Dinosaur Day!

Tickets 
available on 
Parentmail

5k

We did it! Over 20 Star staff 
completed the pretty Muddy 5K
last weekend! Thank you to everyone 
who sponsored us. We are super 
proud to announce  that we raised 
over  £4000 for Cancer Research. 
All staff  completed the course, 
which ended with a giant slide into 
a pool of mud!



Nursery

AM - Ava
PM - Ivy

Reception
RA - Nafisah 

RSM - Scarlett
RB - Vesta

Year 1
1R- Umar

1T- Farheen
1B - Elsie-May

Year 2
2P- Ayuub
2S- Hiba

2U - Marilyn
2V- Aisha

Year 3
3GR- 
3R- 
3L- 

Year 4
4R- Abdullah

4HS- Ben
4L-  Ethan

Year 5
5R- Lena

5PN- Daria
5T- Victoria

Year 6
6H- Elena
6V- Darcie
6R- Hamza
6S- Adele

386 345

373 384

Da Vinci

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have shown good
examples of support.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 

Nursery
AM - 90.4%
PM - 75.8%

Reception
RA -78.8%

RSM -84.8%
RB -91.0%

Year 1
1R - 85.0%
1T -83.6%
1B -82.1%

Year 2
2P -85.7%
2S - 83.7%
2U - 92.0%
2V -88.1%

Year 3
3GR - 84.8%
3R -90.0%
3L - 90.3%

Year 4
4R - 88.6%

4HS - 93.75%
4L - 85.5

Year 5
5R -81.9%

5PN -86.9%
5T - 80.4%

Year 6
6H - 82.9%
6V -90.5%
6R -76.5%
6S -87.5%

Whole school attendance -85.9%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?
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